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March 6, 2023 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
New-Service Training Employment Program (N-STEP), Inc., is in favorable of SB 
874 to establish recurring funding for the Community Health and Safety Works 
grant program at the Maryland Department of Housing and Community 
Development.  
 
The initiatives supported by this department are vital to the character 
development, education, and employment needs of young adults in our state. 
Thank you for your consideration of our request. Please visit our website at 
www.nstepforward.com for detailed information on programs offered.  
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

Sharon B. Jacobs 

Sharon B. Jacobs 
Executive Director 
N-STEP 
 


